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Your Request: 
 

Does the ICB for your area have a workforce strategic plan that includes 
investment in occupational health and wellbeing to support NHS staff 
retention in primary, community and secondary care? 
 

Our Response: 
 

NHS Cheshire & Merseyside ICB is currently developing a system workforce 
plan, which will include the elements listed in the attached ‘Workforce priorities 
for 2022- 2025’. NHS Cheshire & Merseyside ICB also has a retention lead who 
is working with our providers to look at how we can retain our existing system 
wide workforce. 
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